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01.03.2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 15th March, we are asking those who would like to, to come to school in their most 

ostentatiously vibrant outfits and donate a £1 or more to Comic Relief.  

 

However much or little we raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the world. 

 

As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using Red Nose Day as a 

learning opportunity. We’ll explore the issues facing young people and how the money we raise can 

help. 

 

So get Friday 15th March in the diary and prepare to have some fun. 

 

 

With massive thanks for all your support, 

Margaret-Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 


